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Dear Washington Utilities Commission,

Considering rates were raised for water/sewer/garbage and electricity when I could not raise rents or evict people
who were suffering from the effects of coronavirus, I want Seattle public utilities and Seattle City Light to
contribute. I am not sure what has ben going on with Puget Sound Energy, but they are now an Australian company
and need to do their job better - No more fracked gas or pipelines!

As the COVID-19 crisis enters its worst month yet, we urge you to reject the utilities? deferred accounting petitions
and issue a statement calling for shared sacrifice from the utilities during this unprecedented time. Utilities are not
guaranteed profit and are not exhibiting any signs of financial trouble from the pandemic. Yet these deferred
accounting petitions will virtually guarantee hundreds of millions in profit for shareholders and executives without
asking for anything in return.

It's critical that the UTC does everything it can to protect people suffering from illness, unemployment, and
underemployment. I am asking commissioners to not force customers to pay for these extraordinary COVID costs --
the fees, mounting debt, interest payments that most deeply impact low-income communities and communities of
color. Businesses and families across the state have already suffered enough. Massive corporate utility profits should
be used to pay for COVID costs for the families most in need. Everyone needs to share in the sacrifice.

Please reject the utilities? deferred accounting petitions. They are too broad, include reimbursement for
discriminatory fees that the utilities have been prohibited from collecting by Governor Inslee, and don?t require the
utilities to track savings as closely as they track costs. We urge you to put people before utility profit, and require
utilities to share in the sacrifice demanded of us all.

Sincerely,

Angie Dixon
6949 Humphrey Rd
Clinton, WA 98236
angied@whidbey.com
(206) 383-2256
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